
From: Kelly Gerard  
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 8:16 AM 
To: Gordon Fuller <Gordon.Fuller@nanaimo.ca>; Bruce Anderson <Bruce.Anderson@nanaimo.ca>; Chris 
Sholberg <Chris.Sholberg@nanaimo.ca> 
Subject: Delegation from the Special Council Meeting - May 14, 2018 
 
Good morning,  
 
Mr. Ron Walker was a delegation at the Special Council meeting on Monday. 
Council made a motion to refer this item to the Community Vitality 
Committee.  
 
The consensus was to invite him to a Community Vitality meeting to speak 
about the resolution he would like Council to pass in support of the Organ 
Donation Program from The Kidney Foundation of Canada. The handout he 
brought for Council is attached and explains better the UBCM resolution. 
 

 
Ron Walker, Past President, BC and Yukon Branch, the Kidney 
Foundation of Canada, requested that the City of Nanaimo pass 
a resolution in support of the Organ Donor Program in line with 
the resolution of the Union of BC Municipalities. 

 
It was moved and seconded that Council refer this item to the 
Community Vitality Committee.  The motion carried unanimously. 
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